
			
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	  
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Michele Boylan, Principal (Same Principal, New Name!) 
Jennifer Jaworski, Assistant Principal 

January 9,  2017 

School Day Reminders 
Every Minute Counts!  
Arrival 
9:10 - Students may enter campus and will be directed to the cafeteria for 
breakfast. Students will be dismissed from the cafeteria, to class, at 9:34. 
9:40 – Our instructional day begins.  
Students that arrive after 9:40 will be tardy.  
Dismissal 
K-3rd - 3:50             4th and 5th - 4:40  
Please save early dismissals for emergencies only. 
	

Upcoming Events: 
January 16th: 
No School for Students and 
Staff 
January 19th: 
Family PRIDE Meeting Night 
6-7:30 pm 
February 10th: 
Progress Reports Go Home 
February 13th: 
School Advisory Council 
Meeting 8:30-9:15 
February  23rd: 
Family PRIDE Fitness Night 
6-7:30  
 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year! 
#ChascoStrong 

 
 Welcome to 2017! We hope you enjoyed a fun but restful winter 
break with family and friends! Here at Chasco we are eager to 
continue to provide your student with engaging and challenging 

learning opportunities. We are also inspired by our Student 
Leadership Team’s Kindness Campaign and ask for you to 

challenge yourself to “Throw Kindness Like Confetti”! Let’s 
celebrate each other and the little things that others do for us. We 
will be taking time each day to thank someone here at Chasco for 

their kindness and care and encourage you to do the same at home! 
We are thankful for our teachers, staff, and students at Chasco 

and believe there is no place better.  
#TogetherWeAreAwesome  
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			Mark	Your	Calendars!																									Pennies	for	Pasta	
	
Save	the	date	for	Thursday,		
January	19th,	2017.	Our	PRIDE		
Committee	will	be	hosting	a	
Family	Meeting	Night	in	the	HUT,	
from	6-7:30	PM.	Join	us	for	dinner	
and	for	some	great	ways	for	you	
to	connect	with	your	family!	
	
		 	
	
	

STAY CONNECTED!! 
Follow us on our school website, Twitter, and Facebook! 
http://ches.pasco.k12.fl.us/ 
https://twitter.com/ChascoElem 
https://www.facebook.com/ChascoElementary 
 

Parent	Involvement	Plan	
 
Please make sure to visit our Chasco 
Elementary Website and see our Parent 
Involvement Plan (PIP). Each year our 
School Advisory Council (SAC) takes time 
during one of our monthly meetings to 
review the PIP and make any changes they 
see fit. If you are interested in joining our 
SAC as a parent or community member, we 
are always eager to grow our membership 
and share the wonderful things that are 
happening at Chasco! Please call the front 
office for more information 727-774-1200.  

	

Join your Child for Lunch on 
Mondays, Wednesdays, or Fridays! 

 
You may join your child for lunch on Monday, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays. Due to limited space 
for our students in the cafeteria, you will need 
to eat lunch in our courtyard at one of our 
picnic tables. Unfortunately, a rainy day will 
mean that we are unable to have you join us as 
there is no alternative seating. In addition, our 
policy remains that you may only eat with your 
child. Finally, remember that our courtyard is 
not a space for recess, so running and/or ball 
throwing is not permitted. 

Please	start	saving	your	
pennies	for	our	annual	
Pennies	for	Pasta.	We	will	be	
collecting	from	January	30th	
until	February	20th.	The	class	
that	collects	the	most	pennies	
will	win	a	Pasta	Party!	More	
information	will	be	coming	
home	soon.		


